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When HarborOne Credit Union cut the ribbon to open its new branch in Plymouth, the Boys & Girls
Club got cash. The ribbon in front of the door at the branch on Commerce Way was covered with
money. 

HarborOne made a donation of $250 to the Plymouth Boys & Girls Club to mark the official opening
of its newest location. 

Taking part in the ribbon-cutting ceremony were James Blake, president and CEO of HarborOne;
Karon Wierman, business manager of the Boys & Girls Club; Garreth Lynch, chief professional
officer of the Boys & Girls Club; Wallace Peckham III, chairman of the board for HarborOne; and Ed
Alfieri, branch officer in Plymouth for HarborOne.
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